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List of Winning Candidates 

 
Please find the web link to the list of winning candidates for the NAV Executive 

Committee election- http://www.nav.org.au/election2016/. The Commission, 

after considering all the application withdrawals received, has published the 

winning list. This winning list automatically supersedes the second list 

published by this Commission earlier on 20 March 2016. 

All executive positions are uncontested therefore the election is not required and 

therefore will not proceed on Saturday, 2 April 2016.  

On behalf of the members of the NAV election commission, I would like to 

express gratitude to all the candidates who took part in the NAV election process 

and made this successful. Your active participation and constructive feedback 

was always vital for the commission to successfully deliver its duties and 

responsibilities. 

I personally would like to thank all the team members of the NAV election 

commission for their professional approach of dealing the matters related to this 

election. 

We also would like to congratulate the newly elected NAV executive committee 

and wish them successful two years tenure. 

The oath of office ceremony of the new NAV committee will take place  on 

Saturday, 9 April 2016 at the NAV Community Awards Night 2016.  

The election commission would like to sign off from this election process. 

Jog Limbu 

The Commissioner 
Election Commission NAV 
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